
2019 Grand Marshal Putnam County Columbus Festivities  

Anthony DiCarlo 
 

Anthony is the Superintendent of Schools for The Mahopac Central 

School District. His journey in education started thirty-six years ago. He 

has served as an administrator for twenty-three years at all levels from 

kindergarten through grade twelve.  He has been a Principal, Athletic 

Director, Director of Instruction and Human Resources. He has been 

blessed in his profession to see children of all ages grow and learn about 

themselves and their community. He has given service to his community 

over the years as both a Carmel Town Councilman and Putnam County 

Legislator. His true passion is education and he strives to ensure that 

every student has an opportunity to reach their potential. Anthony is 

honored to continue to serve the Mahopac Community and has been so 

fortunate to work with so many wonderful individuals and groups 

through his years in public service in Mahopac and Putnam County. 

 

Anthony was born on November 15, 1961 to Fred and Annette DiCarlo. 

He grew up in Eastchester NY, and attended Iona College where he 

received an M.S. in Education and School Administration. He married 

his beautiful wife Rosemarie. They have been married for thirty-three 

years and have four children, Anthony, Daniel, Mark and Dana.  

 

In 1999 he moved into Mahopac with his family and became active in 

MSA and subsequently local politics. Through the years he has come to 

admire the hard work and dedication that makes the Italian American 

Club of Mahopac a cornerstone of the community.  

 

He has established the term “The Mahopac Way” when he talks about 

the school district and our community. “ The Mahopac Way” blends the 

traditions of our past that we hold so important along with getting all 

students ready for college and a career in an ever-changing world.  

 



Anthony is humbled and honored to have been selected as a Grand 

Marshal for this year’s Columbus Day Parade. He is so proud of his 

Italian heritage and truly understands the importance of  “famiglia” 

within our homes, school, and in the community.   

 

He would like to extend his thanks to the Italian American Club of 

Mahopac and the Columbus Day Festivities Committee for this 

incredible honor. “Grazie a Tutti !” 

 

 


